From: Phoebe B

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 7:08 AM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Opposed to Application number DA2020/1756

Categories: DA2020/1756

12.12.21

Opposed to Application number DA2020/1756.

Dear Rob,

| am writing as a friend and fellow community member of Newport.

As feared, the DA for 351 Barrenjoey Road ( Grocer ) has been approved by the planners at Council and now heads
to the Planning Panel on Wednesday 15th December for potentially final approval.

As a member of our community, | have the last chance to let you know of my opposition to this completely
undesirable development, which will have a negative and adverse effect on the streetscape and amenity of
Robertson Road for the next century.

| am opposed to this DA as it stands to impact Robertson Road precinct and the community stores that create a
great feeling for the town. Currently, the stores host community events and support our way of living. Creatives
supporting creatives. Something that we need to hold onto as part of the northern beach’s way of life.

| would like you to urgently review the DA as the proposed plan does not consider the community's sentiments and
the great joy it brings the area as it stands.

Sincerely

Phoebe Bazarow

Matt Riley

Sent from my iPhone



